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TWENTY-THREE GIRLS TO COMPETE FOR NATIONAL

SNOW QUEEN TITLE AT WATERLOO UNIVERSITY COLLEGE 

A record 23 girls from Canadian universities and colleges are expected to

compete for the title of Canadian University Snow Queen at Waterloo University

College's fourth annual Winter Carnival next year.

This was announced today by carnival chairman Brian Baker. Dates for the

carnival have been set for January 30, 31 and February 1, 1964, Baker reported.

Invitations to send contestants have been sent to the following universities

and colleges: Waterloo University College, University of Waterloo, University of

British Columbia, University of Alberta, University of Saskatchewan, University of

Manitoba, University of Western Ontario, University of Windsor, University of Ottawa,

Carleton University, York University, Acadia University, Mount Allison University,

Memorial University, Dalhousie University, University of New Brunswick, Laval

University, McGill University, Sir George Williams University, Loyola College,'

University of Montreal, Ryerson Institute of Technology and Lakchead College.

The Queen contest, the first of its kind in the world, was started at

Waterloo University College, the arts faculty of Waterloo Lutheran University,

two years ago when six girls competed. Last year 14 contestants from as far away

as the University of British Columbia and Memorial University, St. John's,

Newfoundland, travelled to Waterloo to participate.

- more -



Snow Queen ... 2

Plans arc being made for last year's queen, Miss Maxine Dawe of Memorial

University, to return to Waterloo to crown her successor.

Highlights of the three-day fun fest will include: an "Old Quebec"

cookout, a Mardi Gras ball, and a snow bowl football game.

Carnival organizers are planning to welcome more than 10,000 visitors

to the campus during the three-day carnival.

- 30 -


	Page 1
	Page 2

